Dean's Council August 20, 2021 – 8:00 am

Present: Dr. Migler, Larry Brooks, Corey Gorder, Kayla O'Toole, Lisa Mock and Sandy Hageness

This meeting was held to cover the 2021-22 restart plan, vaccine incentives and meeting dates/times.

A review the 2021-22 restart plan proposed by Dr. Migler. The review created provided clarification on Code of Conduct, mask-up signage and discussion on the CDC guidance for quarantine and close contact restrictions. Upon review the restart plan was approved.

Moved by Larry Brooks to approve the restart plan for 2021-22 as discussed, second by Lisa Mock. Motion carried.

Dr. Migler will work with Sandy to post on the COVID-19 page of the website.

The Dean's Council meetings are scheduled weekly on Tuesday mornings. Due to Dr. Migler's teaching schedule, the fall semester Dean's Council meetings will be held on Monday's at 8:00 am starting August 23, 2021.

There are funds available to provide vaccination incentives to students. NDSU is offering \$100 to students who are vaccinated upon enrollment and become vaccinated this fall. The incentive applies to all students that attend on-campus classes. It was agreed to offer the incentive at DCB, provided they can show proof of vaccination. The details will be finalized with the Campus Nurse.

There was no further business to address. The next meeting will be held Monday, August 23 at 8:00 am.

Respectfully submitted:

Sandy Hageness, Admin Assistant Office of the Campus Dean